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PHGS Online Safety Evening – Wednesday 11th October 2023 6:30pm  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we are all aware, the internet offers great scope for learning, creating and connecting with friends, 
however, safe use of technology cannot be assumed.  As an Ipad school, keeping young people safe 
online remains a key priority for us all.  

 

In addition to working with our students in school regarding staying safe online, Prince Henry’s offers 
an online safety evening for parents and carers at the start of each academic year. During the evening 
we will provide some guidance and practical tips about how to protect your child when they are 
accessing online content.  

 

Amongst other things the evening will include information relating to:  

 

• Home internet/ISP content filters 

• YouTube, Google and social media filter settings 

• Safe browser apps 

 

Although this evening is predominantly about online safety, we feel it may be beneficial for us to spend 
part of the session demonstrating how SharePoint and Arbor will support learning for your child. 

If you plan to attend the evening please would you just complete this quick form here as this will allow 
us to monitor numbers and plan the evening safely. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A. Fishburn  

Acting Assistant Headteacher - Learning Facilitator  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Vg1WHwH29Y

